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MARSHALL

March 21, 2016

The Honorable Nikki Haley
Governor of South Carolina
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia. SC 29201

Re:  Frivolous Lawsuit
Dear Governor Haley:

Last month we received a dismissal notice from the EEOC for a claim that had been filed over a
year ago. This claim was fraudulent and, therefore. the EEOC issued their dismissal. A few
days later, we received a call from the claimant’s attorney demanding a $20,000.00 payment to
keep them from filing a lawsuit. Yesterday we received a letier from the claimant’s attorney
putting his demands in writing. We do not have the funds to deal with frivolous lawsuits, such as
this. and need your help urgently! Any assistance that you may be able to provide against
frivolous lawsuits. such as this, would be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Benjaniih M. Stuck

Vice President Operations
Marshall Air Systems, Inc.
704-525-6230



